GE OI{GrI ﬁ Richard E. Dunn, Director
“— Land Protection Branch

DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES DE '”i"[j' 2 Martin Luther King, Jr. Drive
Suite 1054, East Tower
ENVIRONMENTAL P ROTECTION D]VISION Atlanta, Georgia 30334

404-656-7802

November 13, 2018

Mr. Robert R. Baumgardt

Director, Public Works

Headquarters, 3D Infantry Division (Mechanized) and Fort Stewart
Directorate of Public Works, Building 1137

Environmental Branch (ATTN: Algeana Stevenson)

1550 Frank Cochran Drive

Fort Stewart, GA 31314-4927

RE: Review of SWMU 39 Corrective Action Implementation Plan, Direct Support Maintenance
Facility, Fort Stewart, Georgia, dated September 26, 2018 and received October 1, 2018.

Dear Mr. Baumgardt:

The Land Protection Branch of the Georgia Environmental Protection Division (EPD) has reviewed the
SWMU 39 Corrective Action Implementation Plan, Direct Support Maintenance Facility; Fort Stewart,
Georgia, dated September 26, 2018 and received October 1, 2018. It appears that Fort Stewart has
adequately addressed EPD’s August 7, 2018 comments by conducting additional sampling of selected
monitoring wells to confirm the 2017 data, monitoring the Arsenic concentration trend in select
monitoring wells, monitoring the undisturbed Light Non-Aqueous Phase Liquid (LNAPL) and
employing the use of absorbent socks for LNAPL recovery. Therefore, the above referenced document
is approved for implementation in accordance with the corrective action schedule described in Section
10 and corresponding Table 10-1. If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Alayna Famble or Mr.
Mo Ghazi at (404) 656-2833.

Sincerely,

Amy Potter 6

Unit Coordinator
Hazardous Waste Management Program
c: Tressa Rutland, Fort Stewart (via e-mail)
Algeana L. Stevenson, Fort Stewart (Via e-mail)
File: Fort Stewart (G)
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